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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT: 

NEWLY DEVELOPED NETWORK OF TRAINER EXCHANGE 

 
 

Dear Colleagues,  

 

We are currently in the process of setting up an exchange network 

of trainers from various EFTA-TIC Institutes throughout Europe, 

which will be accessible via the EFTA-TIC website. 

Within our goals is to also assist colleagues in countries that are 

now developing Systemic and Family Therapy training by 

connecting them with EFTA-TIC Trainers. 

 

We are happy to invite you to contribute to this new development 

by providing current information about your institute and its 

trainers and completing the form in attachment. 

This information includes a description of the profile of the 

approach your institute focuses on and the specialization of your 

trainers in the field of Family Therapy and Systemic Practice. 

 
We look forward to your contribution to our endeavor of 

interchanging trainers and mutual learning.  

We are particularly hoping to discuss this further with you at the 

upcoming EFTA-TIC Trainers’ Meeting in Iasi, Romania 

(http://efta-tic.eu/event/8th-efta-tic-meeting-of-trainers/). 

 

On behalf of the EFTA-TIC Board, 

 

Kyriaki Polychroni, Nevena Calovska-Herzog and  

Slavica Gajdadzis-Knezevic 
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